

1st Aylesbury Boys' Brigade 40th Anniversary



Our company was overwhelmed by the response & support we had on Sat 29th & Sun 30th June. People came from all over the UK to be with us for the weekend. They came from East Kilbride, Sheffield, Bristol, The Wirral, Bedfordshire & Hampshire.

The hall was crammed full of people on Saturday afternoon to look at all the old photos & memorabilia & to enjoy a buffet tea.

We all adjourned to the church where the boys produced an 'All Sing & All Dancing' display. I don't know when I last heard so many people laugh in our church.

DVD's are now on sale at £5.00 with profits going to BB funds. If you want to have another laugh & relive the evening, now's your chance to do so.

Sunday saw us in church for a special anniversary service led by our Chaplin, Mr Arthur Sara. During the service two President's Badges & a Queen's Award were presented. Queens Diamond Jubilee badges were also presented to former captains or their families. Long service awards were presented to 3 officers.

After the service anniversary cake was cut by the 1st captain, Mr David Hancock & myself.

Since the weekend, I have been inundated with cards & emails from many people saying how much they enjoyed the event. It was a lot of hard work putting everything together & sending out numerous invitations but it was all worth it.

Sincere thanks to all who helped & attended the weekend.

Margaret Miskin Captain